
Dear Parents/Carers,

As we get closer to Christmas, Father Christmas may be looking for gift

ideas! 

Books are a wonderful gift and the book list, which has been compiled by the

Book Trust, is filled with fabulous books that have been released in 2023. 

Your child may enjoy the surprise of a new book at Christmas or they may

like to look through the book list with you and choose ones that interest

them. There may be books that you can read as a family or that siblings can

read together. Your child may find books by authors that they already know

and love or it could be a great way of finding new authors.

I hope that you enjoy looking through the books as much as the teachers did! 

Happy reading!

Miss Harris

English Lead

Christmas Book List
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